Ek, Scott (PUC)

From: Oehler, Michael (DNR)

Sent: Thursday, December 27, 2018 10:22 AM

To: PUC, PublicAdvisor (PUC)

Cc: Papesh, Mark R (DNR)

Subject: PUC Docket number G-004/GP-16-685 (see attached)
Attachments: PUC Docket number G-004GP_16_685.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

MN PUC.

In regards to the restoration of natural areas, the Commission should accept the certificate of completion, but it should
be acknowledged that there is some minimal fence work yet to be completed. About 10 wood/steel posts were
removed from a grazing fence to facilitate pipeline construction, but due to weather issues this fall, have not yet been
replaced. Area DNR staff will work with Great Plains engineers to ensure that this work is completed as soon as possible
in Spring 2019.

Also, please note that | should be listed as the contact person for any future correspondence re this docket.

Mike Oehler

MNDNR

Acting Area Wildlife Manager
1509 First Ave. North

Fergus Falls, MN 56537
218-739-7576 (ext. 229)



